
 
 
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Shay Swan, Activities Director 

CC: Rob Sauer 

Date: 2/4/2025 

Re: BOARD REPORT - Homedale Middle School - Athletics 
 

 
Winter Sports 
Boys Basketball 
Currently our boys basketball team is four games into their season. They have competed very well 
against some tough competition. 

 
8th Grade A - 2 wins / 2 losses 
8th Grade B - 2 wins / 2 losses 
7th Grade A - 3 wins / 1 loss 
7th Grade B - 3 wins / 1 loss 
 

                  Cheerleading 
 The HMS cheer team recently traveled to Pocatello to compete in the Cupid Cheer Competition. The team                        
competed against 19 other schools from across the state and ended up placing very well. This competition 
concluded their season. 

 
                        1st place in stunt  
                        2nd place in sideline  
                        1st place in show 
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